Dear Senior parents of the Class of 2024.

My name is Nicole Kelley, and | will be coordinating the Senior all Night Party for the graduating
class of 2024.

For those who aren’t aware of what this is, the night of your child’s graduation the seniors are
invited to an event where they get to celebrate their successes and graduation all night long!
Typically, the event runs from 12am until around 5am.

The location is still to be determined; the class of 2023 held theirs at Gregg Grant Sportplex in
Shelby Township.

We need your help to make it a success for all students and we would like to start planning now.
Please join us for our first planning meeting on Thursday August 31st at 6:30pm at the Baker
building gym. 626 Phillips Ave. Corner of Bywood and Phillips. Planning meetings will also
occasionally be held virtually. If a meeting is held virtually the link will be shared on our
Facebook page and emailed out to you!

If you haven't joined our Facebook group, please join us.
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1003991099809752/?ref=share group link

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. You're welcome to call or text to
248-778-6002

Let’'s make your seniors’ all-night party a great one!



